
 

 
December 3, 2020 
 

 
 
 
Chirag Charitable Tutoring Inc. 
1005 Longwillow Ct 
Morrisville, NC 27560-6685 

 
 
 
Dear Chirag Charitable Tutoring Inc., 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for your recent gift of $200.00 which we received on 
11/23/2020. Your loyal support helps make sure that more than 600,000 friends 
and neighbors in 34 counties have access to healthy, nutritious food. 
 
To accomplish this, we serve a network of more than 800 partner agencies such 
as soup kitchens, food pantries, shelters, and programs for children and adults 
through distribution centers in Durham, Greenville, New Bern, Raleigh, the 
Sandhills, and Wilmington. 
 
The Food Bank serves over one third of the state of North Carolina and ongoing 
support from friends like you makes an incredible difference as we continue 
working to find solutions for our neighbors facing hunger. 
 
Your generosity is changing the story for children, seniors, and struggling 
families working hard to make ends meet. Thank you for helping us work toward 
our mission that no one goes hungry in Central & Eastern North Carolina! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Peter Werbicki 
President/CEO 


